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Seneca Residents Asked to Voluntarily Conserve Water
Seneca residents are being asked to voluntarily conserve water.
City Administrator Tami Haverkamp says residents are being asked to cut back on water usage

wherever possible.
Haverkamp says while the supply is still adequate at this time, the city’s high service pumps are
running 22 hours a day and when the equipment runs around the clock that’s a major concern for

their system.
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